
  V I  R G I  N I  A      L A R C U M      C O N F E R E N C E

Save the Date! December 3-4, 2021
We invite and encourage you and your local ecumenical partners to attend this year’s Virginia  

LARCUM (Lutheran-Anglican-Roman Catholic-United Methodist) Conference on December 3-4. 
Conference begins Friday Evening and concludes Noon Saturday 

Dr. Michael Root, Professor of Systematic Theology at Catholic University will present:

“Baptism, Dispute and Difference in the Shadow of Pandemic” 
Please plan to register and join us either in-person at Christ Lutheran Church, Fredericksburg, VA 

or from the comfort of your own home for this year’s annual state LARCUM Conference.  
 

Please visit www.virginialarcum.org for more information

Registration is now OPEN!  
Though we are united by one baptism there remains dispute and division:  How can that be? 

We will discuss our experiences of division within and between our churches, 
and what all of this looks like coming out of the pandemic.  

We’ll imagine ideas and exchange best practices of how we can grow stronger in unity.


